
     
        

   
       

   
         

      
 

  
        

      
 

  
   

In response to the COVID-19 crisis, MHSF is committed to continue to serve Nunez Community College 
Students, Faculty and Staff. Starting 3/18/2020, our medical and mental health providers will be 
available either by phone or in person as needed at Nunez Community College Health Center (3710 Paris 
Rd, Kane Bldg, room A-145). Providers will be available for phone and in person counseling and visits 
where needed. Access to the health center will require a call to the center for screening prior to coming 
(504-278-6318). We will be open Monday through Friday from 8:30 am to 2:00 pm. Insurance will be 
billed where possible, but no out of pocket fees will be collected. Access to the health center will 
require a call to the center for screening prior to coming. 

Currently our health centers do not have the ability to test for COVID-19. We are working closely with 
our outpatient labs and are awaiting tests. Once received, we will be testing based on the latest CDC 
guidance. 

Please bear with us, as plans are fluid and may change based on the latest information. 


